
 

YWCA Toronto Board Information Session 
Thursday, January 30, 2025 – 6-7 pm (EST) 

 
 
YWCA Toronto is currently recruiting women and gender diverse people to join our Board of 
Directors and/or Board Committees for the coming year (2025-2026).   
 
The Board of Directors of YWCA Toronto is composed of 18 individuals who reflect the diversity of 
the community we serve. We seek a mix of people who can bring a broad range of skills, experience 
and perspectives to our discussions and governance. In keeping with direction from the World 
YWCA and YWCA Canada, YWCA Toronto strives to ensure 25% representation from individuals 30 
years old and younger on the Board. 
  
This year, board recruitment is particularly looking for candidates with a background in the social 
service sector, fundraising, governance, and or are from Indigenous communities. We strongly 
encourage candidates who are 30 years old and younger to apply. 
   
Interested applicants are invited to attend an information session via Zoom on Thursday, January 
30, from 6-7 p.m. (EST). Members of the Nominating Committee and some current Board 
members and Committee Chairs will be there to explain responsibilities and answer questions. 
 
An application form is available and is due by February 14, 2025 at NOON (EST).    
 
To RSVP or to receive an application form, please contact Ronak Ghorbani, the Manager of the 
Executive Office and Administration, at (416) 961-8101 x301 rghorbani@ywcatoronto.org.  
 
An RSVP for the information session is required to receive the Zoom link. 
 
  
 

https://www.ywcatoronto.org/Assets/YWCA/Documents/About%20Us/Current%20Opportunities/2025%20YWCA%20Toronto%20Board%20of%20Directors%20Application%20and%20Membership%20Information.pdf
mailto:rghorbani@ywcatoronto.org

